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Program 
 

Gathering and Welcome 
 

Kimberly Yonkers, MD 

Chair, Department of Psychiatry & Behavioral Sciences 
 

Brian Skehan, MD, PhD 

Vice Chair of Education, Department of Psychiatry & Behavioral Sciences 

 

Presentation of Diplomas 

  

Addiction Psychiatry Fellowship 

     Presenter:  Caridad Ponce Martinez, MD 

   Graduate: Rajat Duggirala, MD 
  

Child Psychiatry Fellowship 

     Presenter: Brian Skehan, MD, PhD 

     Graduates: Ethan Lindenbaum, DO 

       Lily Millen, DO 

       Ibrahim Sabri, MD 

 

Presentation of Awards 
 

Child Psychiatry Teaching Awards 

 

Nancy L. Royse Memorial Training Award 
 

Forensic Psychiatry Fellowship 

     Presenter: Margarita Abi Zeid Daou, MD 

   Graduate: Chidi Wamuo, MD 
 

Forensic Psychology 

     Presenter:  Ashley Murray, MD 

   Graduates: Danika Charles, PhD 

     Cheyenne Craven, PsyD 

     Alexa Lambros, PhD 
 

Adult/Child Psychiatry Residency 

     Presenter: Auralyd Padilla Candelario, MD 

     Graduates:  Adrian Fanucci-Kiss, MD 

       Hallie Geller, MD 

       Brandon Trojanowski, MD 
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Program 
 

Adult Psychiatry Residency 

     Presenter:  Auralyd Padilla Candelario, MD 

     Graduate: Bogdan Anton, MD 

       Dipavo Banerjee, DO 

       Gina Savella, MD 

       Emily Slominski, MD 

       Naillil Torres Moreno MD 

       Danielle Clifford, MD 
 

Presentation of Awards 
 

    Paul J. Barreira Teaching Awards – Auralyd Padilla Candelario, MD 
 

NeuroPsychiatry Residency 

     Presenter: Elizabeth DeGrush, MD 

     Graduate: Alexander Lichtenberg, MD 
 

Psychology Interns 

     Presenter: Heidi Putney, PhD 

     Graduate: Kyla Jones, MS 

       Haruka Notsu, MS 

       Amanda Priest, PhD 

       Amanda Raymond, MA 

       Emily Warren, PhD 
        

Psychology Fellows 

     Presenter:  Heidi Putney, PhD 

       Bridget Bertoldi, PhD 

       Gabriella Wilkinson, PsyD 

       Meirong You, PsyD 

     

Presentation of Awards 
 

Psychology Teaching Awards – Heidi Putney, PhD 

 

Reception 
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Our Graduating Residents and Fellows 

 

Bogdan Anton, MD Bogdan Anton graduated from the University of South Dakota Sanford School of Medicine in 2021 

with a certificate in medical bioethics. He is now  the chief of addiction psychiatry at UMASS and will pursue a fellowship in 

addictionology at the University of Pittsburgh Medical Center in July. During his time in residency at UMASS, Bogdan has been 

an active participant in the institutional Ethics Committee which influences policies that vary from medical decision capacity 

evaluations to oversight of AI technology implementation in the clinical setting. As a resident delegate on the Committee of 

Interns and Residents union as well as on the GME Committee, Bogdan has passionately advocated for equitable benefits 

commensurate to the value that resident and fellow physicians through their indispensable work at UMASS. Bogdan has most 

enjoyed taking care of patients in the hospital and hopes to one day direct a dual-diagnosis unit for patients struggling with 

substance use disorders. 

Dipavo Banerjee, DO is a PGY-4 resident in the Adult Track. He is the current Chief Resident of Psychopharmacology and 

Outpatient Psychiatry. He completed his undergraduate degree at UC San Diego and medical school at Midwestern University-

Chicago School of Osteopathic Medicine. He received a Master of Biomedical Sciences degree at Midwestern University. His 

academic and research interests include mood disorders, addiction and psychedelic psychiatry. He will be starting Addiction 

Psychiatry Fellowship at UMass this coming July. 

Bridget Bertoldi, PhD received her Ph.D. in clinical psychology from Florida State University and completed her doctoral 

internship at Federal Correctional Complex in Allenwood, Pennsylvania. She completed her undergraduate at Bard College 

Conservatory of Music's double degree program and obtained two bachelor's degrees in flute performance and psychology. 

Bridget's research focuses on biological and environmental risk factors for criminal behavior, with a primary focus on the 

relationship between low resting heart rate and criminal behavior.  Bridget was a postdoctoral fellow in serious mental illness at 

UMass Chan/Worcester Recovery Center and Hospital this past year. Highlights from her postdoc year included the opportunity 

to work with various adolescents and adults with severe and persistent mental illness with a range of functional presentations; 

collaborating on a wide variety of multidisciplinary treatment teams to prioritize effective patient care; and becoming more well 

versed in a variety of evidence-based practices for serious mental illness. During her free time, Bridget likes to cook, travel, play 

music, and walk her dog, Ollie. 

Danika Charles, PhD completed the UMass Chan Medical School Psychology Internship Program as a Forensic Track 

intern prior to attending the present Forensic Psychology Fellowship Program. She earned her Ph.D. in clinical psychology from 

Rowan University. Dr. Charles’ clinical and research interests lie in forensic mental health assessment, trauma, risk assessment, 

wrongful conviction, and culturally responsive evaluation practices. Her work is grounded in a commitment to justice, healing, 

and advocacy for marginalized communities within the legal system. She was a recipient of an AP-LS Travel Grant this year to 

attend the national conference in Puerto Rico. Her research project conducted over the past year is entitled, “Toward Equity in 

Forensic Evaluation: A Scoping Review of Cultural Competency in Forensic Mental Health Assessments.”  
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Danielle Clifford, MD is graduating from the Adult Psychiatry Program, where she previously served as the Chief Resident 

of Women’s Mental Health and completed a yearlong elective providing consults for the Massachusetts Child Psychiatry Access 

Program for Moms. A passionate advocate for integrated and equitable mental health care, she has developed and delivered a 

mental health curriculum for Family Medicine residents and helped implement initiatives such as the UMass Mind Healthy 

Living Program. Dr. Clifford received the Arthur Bresciani Research Award to present a poster at the American Psychiatric 

Association that examined the ethical dilemmas in Forensic Psychiatry cases that involve trauma, immigration and legal charges. 

Dr. Clifford earned her M.D. from SUNY Upstate Medical University, where she received a full tuition scholarship and 

participated in their Rural Medical Scholars Program, allowing her to complete select clerkships in a rural community. She also 

holds a B.S. in Biology, summa cum laude, from St. Lawrence University. With a continued interest in integrated healthcare, 

parent and child dyadic work, college mental health, women’s mental health, and rural healthcare, including utilizing nature and 

animals to help treat mental health concerns, she is now pursuing fellowship training in Child and Adolescent Psychiatry, where 

she will serve as Chief Resident of Academic Affairs. 

Cheyenne Craven, PsyD completed her pre-doctoral internship at Summit Psychological Associates, Inc. in Akron, Ohio, 

prior to attending the present Forensic Psychology Fellowship Program. She earned her Psy.D. in clinical psychology from the 

California School of Professional Psychology at Alliant International University, San Diego. Dr. Craven’s clinical and research 

interests are in forensic mental health assessment, and in providing treatment to individuals with personality disorders, substance 

use disorders, and those with a history of criminal/legal involvement. Her research project conducted over the past year is 

entitled, “Mental Health Differences in Juvenile Justice: Pre- and Post-COVID.” 

Rajat Duggirala, MD was born in India but raised most of his life in Chicago, IL. He has had a passion for public work and 

social justice throughout college and medical school. He studied Healthcare Management in undergrad at Saint Louis University, 

where he continued for both medical school and residency. When working as a camp counselor with people with special needs, 

he found a passion for close connection, talking, and helping others fit joy into their lives. Throughout clinical rotations and 

residency, he continued to develop this passion for psychiatry, before matching at UMass for an addiction psychiatry fellowship. 

While at UMass, he has been  grateful for the guidance from all his supervisors, but especially appreciative of the mentorship and 

support provided by his program director, Dr. Ponce. He has gained more skills that will serve him well in his first job post-

training at UMass Harrington in a Director capacity. He is also thrilled to be helping with the fellowship as Associate Program 

Director for the UMass Addiction Psychiatry fellowship. In the past year, he could not be happier to marry his girlfriend, 

Soumya, and deeply acknowledges that he could not have made it this far without her love, support, and guidance over the years. 

He’d also like to extend his gratitude to his older brother, Uday, and his parents, whose wisdom and support has been 

unwavering. Finally, he’d like to thank his precious dog, Minnie, and all friends & extended family that have never failed to add 

fuel to his fire whenever he needed it. 

Adrian Fanucci-Kiss, MD Adrian Fanucci-Kiss grew up locally in Massachusetts and completed his medical degree from 

UMass Chan Medical School. He is completing his third year of general psychiatry residency and will soon join the UMass Chan 

child and adolescent psychiatry fellowship. His interests include medical student education, college mental health, evolutionary 

psychiatry, and psychotherapy. He is a resident member of the UMass Chan chapter of Gold Humanism Honor Society with 

experience leading a UMass Memorial Patient and Family Advisory council.  He also enjoys working with medical students 

across clinical settings and as part of the Interprofessional Trainee Quality Council. 
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Hallie Geller, MD is proud to be a UMass lifer. After completing her undergraduate degree at Washington University in St. 

Louis,  she moved to Massachusetts and after a few years started medical school at UMass. While in medical school, she and her 

husband added two girls to their family and this past year added one more for good measure. After a wonderful experience at 

UMass medical school, she was delighted to match at UMass in the combined adult psychiatry residency and child and 

adolescent psychiatry (CAP) fellowship program. While in residency her interests focused on the care of children and families. 

She is particularly interested in attachment and family dynamics and is looking forward to continuing training in the CAP 

fellowship this July. 

Kyla Jones, MS is a 5th year doctoral candidate in Clinical Psychology at Florida Institute of Technology. Her primary 

clinical interests are conducting forensic evaluations, as well as neuropsychological and psychological assessments. As an intern 

at UMass, she has completed over 20 evaluations across her clinical rotations, helped facilitate and improve the new competency 

restoration program at WRCH, and has been accepted to present her work with the UMass Human Rights and Asylum Program at 

national and international conferences. She will go on to complete her forensic specialty training as a postdoctoral fellow at the 

Fourth Judicial District in Minneapolis, Minnesota next year.  

Alexa Lambros, PhD completed her pre-doctoral internship through the Augusta University and East Central Regional 

Hospital program in Georgia as a Forensic Track intern, prior to attending the present Forensic Psychology Fellowship Program. 

She earned her Ph.D. in clinical psychology from Washington State University. Dr. Lambros’ clinical and research interests focus 

on forensic and personality assessment, with a particular emphasis on identification and assessment of intellectual disability in 

forensic settings. She is also passionate about teaching, and received awards for excellence in teaching during her graduate 

training. Her research project conducted over the past year is entitled, “Incel Ideology, Psychopathy, and Covert Narcissism: 

Implications for Violence Risk.” 

Alexander Lichtenberg, MD was born in New York City and grew up in northern New Jersey. He graduated with a BS in 

psychology from the University of Maryland, College Park and completed medical school at New York Medical College. 

Towards the end of medical school mysterious forces drew him to an elective in neuropsychiatry and the next thing he knew he 

had matched into the combined neurology-psychiatry residency at UMass Medical School. During residency he was able to hone 

and develop his interests in psychosis, catatonia, psychopharmacology, psychodynamic psychotherapy, community psychiatry, 

movement neurology, epilepsy, encephalitis, and functional neurological disorders. Much to the surprise of everyone who knew 

him during this period, he decided to focus his career on neuropsychiatry and behavioral neurology, taking a job in Seattle with 

his wife and two daughters in tow. 
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Ethan Lindenbaum, DO, MS was born and raised in New Philadelphia, Ohio. Family is of great importance to him, and 

he frequently engages in a 4 or 5-way phone call with both his parents and two older sisters multiple mornings during the week. 

He was a dedicated swimmer for the majority of his life and attended Miami University in Oxford, Ohio for his undergraduate 

studies. While at Miami, he excelled in his studies and earned both a Bachelor of Arts and a Bachelor of Science in zoology with 

a concentration in neuroscience. During this time, he also conducted research on the common house cricket in a behavioral 

neurobiology lab. Ethan's fascination with the brain and behavior was the driving force behind his decision to pursue medical 

school. After graduating from Miami, he returned to his hometown and worked as an assistant swimming coach and substitute 

teacher. He later received his Master of Science in Applied Anatomy from Case Western Reserve University in Cleveland, OH, 

where he developed a great appreciation for Cleveland sports. He then moved to Auburn, Alabama, to attend medical school at 

Edward Via College of Osteopathic Medicine’s Auburn Campus (VCOM-Auburn). It was during his time in Auburn that he met 

his husband, Cole. Ethan fully embraced the SEC lifestyle and passionately cheered the Auburn Tigers (War Eagle!). His 

psychiatry and pediatrics rotations further fueled his interest in child and adolescent psychiatry. Ethan graduated with honors 

from VCOM-Auburn in 2020 and was thrilled to learn that he had matched at UMass Chan for his residency and fellowship 

training. During residency, he had the good fortune of meeting one of his closest friends and current co-fellow, Lily Millen, 

whose friendship has been invaluable. He served as Chief Resident in Emergency Mental Health during his PGY-3 year and 

Chief Fellow of Quality Improvement during his final year of training. Ethan is board certified in Psychiatry by The American 

Board of Psychiatry and Neurology and will sit for his subspecialty Child and Adolescent Psychiatry boards this fall. 

Academically, he enjoys teaching and has interests in general child and adolescent psychiatry, inpatient psychiatry, 

consultation/liaison psychiatry, eating disorders and transition age youth. Upon graduation, Ethan will transition to an attending 

role as an inpatient child and adolescent psychiatrist at TaraVista Behavioral Health Center. Ethan would like to express his 

gratitude to his family, particularly his Mom (Chris), Dad (Bill), and sisters (Leah and Lindsey), for their support, and his 

husband, Cole, for his steadfast love, support and patience throughout his many years of education and training. 

Lily Millen, DO grew up in Dedham, Massachusetts, where a family steeped in medicine—her father a head and neck 

oncologist at Dana Farber, her mother a pioneer in medical nutrition at Boston University—might have made her path seem 

predestined. But her route to psychiatry was far from linear. At the University of Pennsylvania, she majored in English and 

Medical Anthropology while playing four years of Division I women’s lacrosse, earning four Ivy League championships and 

academic honors along the way. She completed her post-baccalaureate premedical studies at Columbia University before heading 

to the coast of Maine for medical school at the University of New England. Lily matched into the Adult/Child Combined 

Psychiatry Residency at UMass, where she served as Chief of Women’s Mental Health and helped develop a new elective in the 

field. She also served as a Resident Fellow Member of the Massachusetts Psychiatric Society, where she currently holds a 

position as Councilor. During fellowship, she was named Academic Chief, organizing journal club and master clinician sessions 

while providing a steady stream of cheerful calendar invites. She is deeply grateful to her family, mentors, and the extraordinary 

friends who made the long days brighter—especially Ethan Lindenbaum, whose friendship was a true constant. Lily will begin 

her next chapter as an inpatient child psychiatrist at Boston Children’s Hospital in Waltham, with gratitude for the training, 

community, and support from her family, friends and mentors that brought her to this moment. 
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Haruka Notsu, MS will receive her Ph.D. in Clinical Psychology from Penn State. She completed her pre-doctoral 

internship through the UMass Chan Medical School/WRCH, where she worked under the mentorship of Dr. Debika Paul, Dr. 

Meredith Ronan, Dr. Emily Crain, Dr. Robert Carey Jr, Dr. Jonathan Carroll, and Dr. Rachel Davis-Martin, among others. 

Starting July, Haruka is excited to join a team at BIDMC to focus on the application and potential of mobile technologies in 

mental healthcare. She continues her search since the beginning of the year for a band that welcomes an entry-level guitarist. 

Amanda Priest, MS recently earned her PhD in Counseling Psychology from the University of Massachusetts Boston. Over 

the past year, she completed her doctoral internship in the Serious Mental Illness (SMI) track at the UMass Chan/Worcester 

Recovery Center and Hospital (WRCH) Clinical Psychology Internship Program. During her internship, Amanda had the 

opportunity to train across a variety of treatment settings, including the pediatric consultation and liaison service at UMass 

Children’s Medical Center, substance use and mental health evaluations in the emergency department at UMass Medical, student 

counseling services at UMass Chan Medical School, the adolescent continuing care unit at WRCH, and neuropsychological 

assessment at WRCH. Amanda has accepted a post-doctoral fellowship in pediatric trauma at Atrius Health and is excited to 

officially begin her career as a child and adolescent psychologist. 

Amanda Raymond, MA is a 5th year doctoral candidate in the Clinical Psychology PhD program at Sam Houston State 

University. Her clinical work and research focus on forensic psychology, particularly competency to stand trial evaluations. As 

an intern at UMass/WRCH, she has completed evaluations of violence risk, fire risk, competency to stand trial, and criminal 

responsibility, as well as evaluations of individuals referred for neuropsychological assessment. She also completed evaluations 

of individuals seeking asylum and wrote affidavits for the court through the UMass Human Rights and Asylum Program 

(UHRAP). Her work with the UHRAP was accepted for presentation at national and international conferences. She will go on to 

complete her postdoctoral fellowship in forensic psychology at the University of Virginia/Institute of Law, Psychiatry, and Public 

Policy in Charlottesville, Virginia. 

Ibrahim Sabri, MD Born in Turkey to Palestinian parents and raised between Turkey, Jordan, and the United States, Dr. 

Ibrahim Sabri has always carried with him a deep appreciation for culture, identity, and the human story. He completed his 

medical degree at the University of Jordan, then immigrated to the U.S., where he pursued residency training in adult psychiatry 

at Brookdale University Hospital in Brooklyn, New York. During this time, he also completed psychodynamic training at the 

New York Psychoanalytic Institute (NYPSI), which profoundly shaped his therapeutic approach and solidified his passion for 

narrative, depth work, and trauma healing.  Dr. Sabri is currently completing his fellowship in Child and Adolescent Psychiatry at 

UMass Chan Medical School. His clinical interests include trauma, suicidality and violence risk, the immigrant experience, and 

psychodynamic psychotherapy. He found great fulfillment working in the FaCES Clinic at UMass and was consistently drawn to 

the layered, complex lives of the youth he served. For him, every patient encounter is a doorway into another life—an 

opportunity to learn, connect, and heal through shared story. Throughout his training, Dr. Sabri has valued the camaraderie of his 

colleagues and the deep clinical wisdom of his mentors. He credits the resilience of his family and the loyalty of close friends for 

grounding him through life’s transitions and supporting him in all his “shenanigans.” After graduation, he will begin work in a 

community-based outpatient clinic in Connecticut, while continuing to live in Massachusetts. As he steps into the next chapter of 

his professional life, Dr. Sabri remains committed to the values that drew him to psychiatry in the first place: connection, 

curiosity, and the power of holding space for someone’s truth. 
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Gina Savella, MD was born and raised in Rhode Island and earned a bachelor’s degree in Human Physiology from Boston 

University. While applying to medical school, she worked as a research coordinator at the MGH Center for Women’s Mental 

Health, where she was involved in several research projects including the National Pregnancy Registry for Psychiatric 

Medications. This was Dr. Savella’s first exposure to perinatal and reproductive psychiatry, a field that caught her interest after 

many years contemplating a career in obstetrics and gynecology. Dr. Savella earned her medical degree at the University of 

Maryland School of Medicine, and now she is completing her training in the Adult Psychiatry Residency Program at UMass 

Chan Medical School. This academic year, Dr. Savella served as the Program Chief Resident and Chief Resident of Women’s 

Mental Health, and was inducted into the Alpha Omega Alpha Honor Medical Society as a Resident/Fellow member. In addition 

to women’s mental health, her interests include medical student education and community and caregiver support. Dr. Savella has 

enjoyed teaching medical students during the psychiatry clerkship orientations and organizing a UMass Psychiatry team for the 

NAMI Walk fundraiser every spring during residency.  She is excited to return to UMass as an outpatient and perinatal 

psychiatry attending in the Fall.  Lastly, Dr. Savella would like to thank her family, husband, and coresidents for their 

unwavering support, encouragement, and humor during these unforgettable years. 

Emily Slominski, MD was born and raised in Buffalo NY where they completed their medical degree at the University at 

Buffalo. They then moved to Worcester for their psychiatry residency here, at the University of Massachusetts. They are 

currently wrapping up their PGY4 year and will officially finish at the University of Colorado in Denver, where they will also be 

completing a two-year fellowship in child and adolescent psychiatry. Their current academic interests include psychotherapy, 

graduate student mental health, and eating disorder care. They hope to further explore these interests while also exploring the 

great outdoors over the next 2 years in Colorado. 

Naillil Torres Moreno, MD (she/her) is originally from San Juan, Puerto Rico. She completed her undergraduate 

education at the University of Puerto Rico and attended medical school at Ponce Health Sciences University. In 2021, she moved 

to Massachusetts to complete her General Psychiatry Residency Program at UMass Chan Medical School, where she served as 

the Chief Resident of Geriatric Psychiatry. Her professional interests include geriatric psychiatry, emergency mental health, and 

psychotherapy. Dr. Torres Moreno is deeply dedicated to mental health and is passionate about serving populations in need with 

enthusiasm and a unique personal approach. She will continue her training journey at Cambridge Health Alliance (CHA) for a 

Geriatric Psychiatry Fellowship, where she aims to make a meaningful impact in the field of psychiatry by enhancing the lives of 

older adults through integrated, compassionate, and culturally sensitive care. Beyond her professional pursuits, Dr. Torres 

Moreno enjoys spending time with friends and loved ones. She also loves watching movies and series, going on road trips, 

crafting, interior design, taking pictures and visiting her supervisors for a quick chat or catch-up. She cherishes visiting her home, 

Puerto Rico, where she spends time with her mom in the year-round summer weather and enjoys its beautiful beaches as much as 

possible. 

Brandon Trojanowski, MD is originally from California where he completed his undergraduate degree in Neurobiology, 

Physiology, and Behavior. He went on to earn his medical degree from Rush Medical College in Chicago. He matched into the 

General Adult Psychiatry Residency at UMass Chan, where he is currently completing his third year. He will begin a Child and 

Adolescent Psychiatry Fellowship at Washington University in St. Louis. His clinical interests encompass ADHD, trauma, 

substance-related and behavioral addictions, as well as the intersection of psychiatry, social media, and technology. 

Academically, he is focused on medical student and resident education and will present two accepted submissions at this year’s 

Annual Meeting for the American Academy of Child and Adolescent Psychiatry in Chicago. 
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Chidi Wamuo, MD is a current Forensic Psychiatry Fellow at UMass Chan Medical School’s Department of Psychiatry. 

Prior to his forensic fellowship, he completed his Child/Adolescent Psychiatry Fellowship at Boston Children’s Hospital-Harvard 

Medical School, and his Adult Psychiatry residency training within the Department of Psychiatry and Behavioral Sciences at 

Morehouse School of Medicine. Prior to his psychiatry training, he completed a preliminary year of surgical training within the 

Department of Surgery at Morehouse School of Medicine. It was during this time that his passion for addressing upstream 

determinants of mental health and behavior was cultivated. Dr. Wamuo is a former American Psychiatric Association Public 

Psychiatry Fellow, Doctor’s for America Gene A. Copello Health Advocacy Fellow, and Behavioral Health Ambassador through 

the HBCU Center for Excellence in Behavioral Health. He has served on national committees through the American Psychiatric 

Association and the American Psychiatric Association Foundation. His interests include child/adolescent mental health, mental 

health advocacy, and addressing racial and gender disparities within the criminal justice system. Dr. Wamuo received his medical 

degree from Wright State University Boonshoft School of Medicine and is a proud graduate of Morehouse College, where he 

majored in Biology. 

Emily Warren, MEd will earn her PhD in Clinical & School Psychology from the University of Virginia upon completion 

of her internship this summer. Over the past year, she completed her doctoral internship in the Serious Mental Illness (SMI) track 

at the UMass Chan/Worcester Recovery Center and Hospital (WRCH) Clinical Psychology Internship Program. During her 

internship, Emily had the opportunity to train across adult continuing care units at WRCH providing individual and group 

intervention and assessment services, addictions inpatient services, and positive behavioral intervention supports, as well as 

completing a rotation at the UMass Emergency Department. Highlights from Emily’s internship year include receiving an Award 

for Innovation in Education and Training at the UMass Chan Psychology Day, presenting at an APA symposium on Managing 

Disruptive Behavior among Medical Inpatients through Consultation Liaison, and creating a group curriculum for pre-

contemplative patients with addictions.  Emily has accepted a post-doctoral fellowship in health psychology at Behavioral 

Medicine within the University of Virginia Medical Center. 

Gabriella Wilkinson, PsyD graduated with her Doctorate in Clinical Psychology from William James College in Newton, 

Massachusetts. Prior to accepting a postdoc position with UMass Chan/WRCH, Dr. Wilkinson completed her APA internship at 

Tewksbury Hospital. Dr. Wilkinson is passionate about working in a public sector and aspires to continue working with 

individuals with serious mental illness under the Department of Mental Health. Amongst many memorable aspects of this 

training year, her top highlights include- working alongside her fellows Drs. Bertoldi and You, working on the forensic 

evaluation units under the supervision of Dr. Januszewski, and making her patients laugh through mad libs in her weekly 

community meeting. 

Meirong You, PsyD is a postdoctoral fellow specializing in serious mental illness (SMI) at UMass/WRCH. She earned her 

doctorate in Clinical Psychology from Long Island University Post in July 2024 and completed her pre-doctoral internship at 

Harvard Medical School Brigham and Women’s Hospital. She holds a B.S. in General Psychology from the University of Illinois 

at Urbana-Champaign and an M.A. in Clinical Psychology from Teachers College, Columbia University. Both her clinical and 

research interests focus on exploring the development of more culturally sensitive and person-centered care for individuals with 

serious mental illness. Over the past year, she has grown both personally and professionally, with many meaningful moments for 

which she is deeply grateful: overcoming challenges alongside her co-postdoctoral fellows, sharing moments of laughter and 

tears in all her supervisors' offices and cherishing every “How are you” and “Drive safely” from her patients. After her 

postdoctoral training, she plans to continue serving individuals with SMI and return to China to contribute to the development of 

clinical psychology services, with a focus on culturally adapted interventions in the hospital systems.  
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Congratulations to Our Local Award Winners 
 

Gina Savella, MD 

Lean (Quality Improvement) Yellow Belt, 2025 

Alpha Omega Alpha Honor Medical Society, Resident/Fellow member, 2024 

Adrian Fanucci-Kiss, MD 

Outstanding House Staff Award, 2025 

Psychiatry Resident Teaching Award, 2024 

Emily Slominski, MD 

Draw-a-clock: 2022 

Danielle Clifford, MD 

Arthur Bresciani Research Award – 2023 

Thank You to Our Chief Residents & Fellows 
 

Ambulatory Chief Fellow in Child & Adolescent Psychiatry 
Ibrahim Sabri, MD 

Quality Improvement Chief Fellow in Child & Adolescent Psychiatry 

Ethan Lindenbaum, DO 

Academic Chief Fellow in Child and Adolescent Psychiatry 

Lily Millen, DO 

Chief Resident, Addiction Psychiatry  

Chief Resident, Quality Improvement 

Bogdan Anton, MD 

Chief Resident Outpatient Psychiatry 

Chief Resident, Psychopharmacology 

Dipavo Banerjee, DO 

Program Chief Resident & Chief Resident in Women’s Mental Health 

Gina Savella, MD 

Chief Resident in Psychiatric Education 

Emily Slominski, MD 

Chief Resident in Geriatric Psychiatry 

Naillil Torres Moreno, MD 

Chief Resident in Neuropsychiatry 

Leadership Fellow at the Society of the Study of Psychiatry & Culture, 2020 

Alexander Lichtenberg, MD 

 


